January 24, 2022

To: Miami Dolphin Foundation / Ann Hake

Fr: Miami Beach Senior High PTSA / Melissa DeLisle

Re: Financial Commitment Letter MBSH Scoreboard

Dear Ann,

This is to confirm that the Dolphin 's NFL Foundation will provide Miami Beach Senior High PTSA a \$25,000.00 grant to fund a new athletic scoreboard for Miami Beach Senior High School. Your donation will be matched by another entity that PTSA secures to help complete the \$50,000 cost of the scoreboard. The agreement is that the donation ensures that the field will remain in Stephen Ross's name as it was in the past with his name on scoreboard "Stephen Ross Field"

The company that donates a matching amount (\$25,000), will have their logo placed on the scoreboard.

Timing: PTSA will aim to have board installed by May 1, 2022.

Maintenance plan:

- The maintenance plan covers 5 years vendor warranty for all parts. The vendor, Daktronics, agreed to repair any structural issue over the lifespan of the board, if it becomes compromised in any way.
- If there is an issue with the electric, the school will request a MDCPS work order for an electrician will come to repair the board.
- There is Daktronics 1-800 number provided for any assistance.
- MBSH PTSA will pay for having a power system check every two years to ensure functionality.